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Dear Parents and Friends of the School 
 

MUSIC COMPETITION FINALS 
Tuesday 13th  March 2018  6:30pm Centenary Hall 

You are invited to attend this year’s Music Competition Finals to be held on Tuesday 13th March 2018 at 6:30pm in the 
Centenary Hall. 

We are delighted to announce that the adjudicator will be Mr John Dunford. Mr Dunford is a professional soloist, 
organist and musical director of two choral societies in North Yorkshire. In addition Mr Dunford was also Director of 
Music at Ashville College in Harrogate until recently. 

Over recent weeks the music department has been holding preliminary audition rounds from which the finalists have 
been selected. These talented musicians will present a varied and highly entertaining programme. The girls are competing 
for two titles - the Middle School Musician of the Year [Years 7 – 9] and the Senior Musician of the Year [Years 10 – 13] 
- awarded to one finalist from each age section who presents the most accomplished performance.  
 
All friends and family are warmly welcome to attend this wonderful evening’s entertainment. 
 
Tickets for the Music Competition Finals are available on the door at a price of £5.00 (concessions £2.50.) We look forward 
to seeing you on 13 March.  

 

Yours sincerely 

     
  
Mr S Newlove            Mrs L A Robinson  

Director of Music           Headmistress 

 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

